ST. COLMCILLE’S PARISH
PASTORAL COUNCIL.:

PILGRIMAGE TO IONA

St. Colmcille’s Parish Pastoral Council is planning a four-day Parish
pilgrimage to the island of lona, part of the Inner Hebrides, in early
autumn 2022. This event is to commemorate the 1500th anniversary of
the birthday of St. Colmcille who founded the abbey of lona, from which
Christianity spread to the rest of Scotland and into northern England.

More details will be provided in the next two weeks, but at this stage we are
inviting expressions of interest, in order to get an estimate of numbers.

If you would like to hear more, please speak to:

Fr. Vincent, Joan Rogan or Patricia Kernaghan.



